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STEM Summer camps and
Family Memberships Scholarships
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Twelve Benzie County Families will recieve STEM
Scholarships

Thanks to the generosity of the Seabury Foundation and the Grand Traverse Regional
Community Foundation, twelve Benzie families will be granted a unique opportunity of
FREE annual membership to COGNITiON or the Great Lakes Children's Museum or
their choice of a Summer STEM Camp! Annual membership and Summer STEM camp
opportunities are first-come, first-served. These Grants will allow six children to attend
Summer STEM Camps and six families to receive annual family memberships of their

location choice.

Apply Here=>

Show your support to
area youth with North Ed

Is it important to you that local students
participate in STEM-related activities? On
May 19th, 4 p.m.-8 p.m., North Ed invites
the community to demonstrate their
support for students by attending it's
STEM Symposium. Through project
presentations, students in our five-county
region showcase their STEM learning and
projects, participate in friendly
competitions, and speak with the
community about how STEM has affected
their lives. Community members would
ask the students questions regarding their
projects and challenge them to
understand their work. The event will
occur at Northwest Education Services
Career Tech 880 Parsons Road, Traverse
City, MI 49686. To learn more about this
event, check out the link below.

Learn more =

Stay in Flight with the
Young Eagles

Did you miss the opening 2022 season on
May 7th? You still have time to register for
Summer 2022. These monthly activities
for youth ages 8-17 include aircraft and
aircraft component build activities, visits to
aviation-related facilities that provide a
unique insight into the world of aviation,
and a behind-the-scenes look at flying an
airplane over Traverse City. The Young
Eagles Program's goal is to introduce as
many interested individuals as possible
and help to provide the means to unlock
the airport fence, open the hangar doors,
and share an unforgettable day with our
future aviators. It's the only program of its
kind, with the sole mission to introduce
and inspire kids in the world of aviation
and STEM-related activities. Complete
your registration today to learn more
about aviation and earn your wings as a
young eagle pilot.

Preregister or learn more =

Become a Junior Master
Gardener

Is your child interested in being outside,
exploring gardens, wildlife, and insects?
The 4-H Junior Master Gardener Club is
the perfect summer program! For youth
from 3rd to 6th grades, the Botanic
Garden partnered with the local 4-H to
offer this FREE program. Over three
weeks, participants will explore the Junior
Master Gardener topics through fun,
hands-on activities. There will be a focus
on plants, soils, insects, and wildlife
habitats. Act fast as registration deadline
is June 10th. Use the link below to learn
more about dates, times, or registration.

Learn More »

Visit newtonsroad.org for more STEM
Ideas or to learn how to volunteer with
STEM in the area.
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A Summer Camp All
About Art

Summer can be stressful for families as
they worry about where their children will
go when school ends. Our friends at Arts
for All have space left for all age groups
for their July Happy Camper Days
Summer Camp. Art for All Summer Camp
offers classes that are accessible and
inclusive, making it possible for people
with all abilities to participate. Art for All
believes art is the universal language that
brings everyone together in the creative
process. Happy Camper Days Summer
Camp will offer fun, creative, and
engaging art education classes.

Register Here=>
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